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	Comments


ERCOT submitted this Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) to more closely align the Protocols with SB1938, which became effective on May 16, 2019.  Following the effective date of the bill, several entities filed suit in the U.S. District Court for the Western District of Texas challenging the validity of the law.  On July 17, 2019, the Protocol Revision Subcommittee (PRS) voted to table the NPRR.  Tabling the NPRR does not substantially impair ERCOT’s processes, as ERCOT will continue to comply with the law unless and until it may be invalidated.  For this reason, ERCOT continues to support the tabling of this NPRR and will provide additional comments when it is appropriate for PRS to consider the language.
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
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